Thank you for playing Bandori! Girls' Band Party!
As per “Notice on the Change of Cast for Roselia's Shirokane Rinko” on November 8th 2018
1200hrs (JST), starting from the 2nd Anniversary patch to be released in March 2019, Shizaki

Kanon-san will be voicing as Shirokane Rinko in Event Stories and Member Episodes

Also, after the 2nd Anniversary patch to be released in March 2019, existing voiced parts of
Shirokane Rinko will be re-recorded.

There will be future announcements in the game and BanG Dream! website regarding the
schedule of this re-recording of voices.

As always, please enjoy Bandori! Girls' Band Party!



